
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE:  
MEETING SUMMARY       
  
FOR INFORMATION 
This document provides a summary of the Executive Committee meeting held  
on July 14, 2023.  
 
Decision items 
 
Rescission of COVID-19 guidance document 
 
Following a comprehensive analysis, staff recommended the rescission of the College’s COVID-19: 
Managing Infection Risks During In-Person Dental Care guidance document.   
 
The Executive Committee was in agreement to rescind the guidance document, effective July 19, 2023, 
and that messaging to align with the other oral health colleges will be communicated to members on that 
date. 
 
Discussion and information items 
 
There were several for information and discussion items, including: 
 

• A presentation from representatives of the Commission on Dental Accreditation of Canada on the 
role and mandate of CDAC to oversee the accreditation of educational programs and facilities for 
oral health professionals. 

• A live demo of the College’s re-designed ePortfolio platform.  
• An update from the College’s Policy team on work to update College standards and guidelines.  
• A report from Registrar & CEO Daniel Faulkner on the Canadian Dental Regulatory Authorities 

Federation board meeting held in Calgary on Saturday, June 17, 2023. 
• The appointment by the Lieutenant Governor in Council of Nizar Ladak as a public member of the 

RCDSO Council, effective June 29, 2023 for a one-year term. 
 

Contact: Daniel Faulkner, Registrar and CEO (dfaulkner@rcdso.org)  
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